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Welcome to the MAD community! We hope your child has an enriching and memorable 
experience at Making with MAD. Our artist educators have developed fun, artistic programs 
representative of MAD’s tradition of celebrating the creative processes of art, craft and 
design.  
 
Before the start of the first session, have your child find a well-lit and comfortable space 
where they can set up their materials and work. During each session, there will be a MAD 
staff member present with the artist educator, to assist with technology, and to ensure a safe 
and positive environment for the campers. With everyone’s safety and well-being in mind, 
please review the following code of conduct with your child: 
 
Campers’ Code of Conduct 
 
We kindly ask that you: 
 

- Use respectful, appropriate language with everyone. Profanity, bullying, or 
inappropriate jokes are not permitted. 

- Follow behavioral and classroom guidelines established by the artist educators. For 
example, they will let you know when you are allowed to use certain online features, 
such as the chat function, and the screen sharing function, to share your artwork. 

- Be on time for each session. Find a quiet, comfortable spot. Take a few minutes to 
set up your workspace before you connect. 

- Please do not take photos or videos of the class. Posting images and video on social 
media is also not permitted.  

Please know that repeated failure to comply with the Camper’s Code of Conduct can lead to 
dismissal from the program.  
 
 
If you have questions or would like to contact MAD’s summer program staff, please email us 
at education@madmuseum.org. Thank you again for spending your summer with MAD! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
April Kim Tonin 
The Maude and Rodney Starkey Deputy Director 
Education 


